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27th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Ballymoney Nursery School has joined the Scholastic Book Club and our current 

book club is now up and running. Historically, these would have been the book 

leaflets which would get sent home and a slip would be returned with the money, 

however orders can now be placed and paid for online! 

 

In preparation for Christmas click on the following link to browse the latest books 

and order online:- https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/ballymoney-bt53/digital-

book-club The books are divided into different age groups to make it easier to 

find appropriate books for your child. 

 

For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will earn 20p in 

Scholastic Rewards. All orders will be delivered free of charge to the school. 

 

If you would like to purchase any books please place your order online by 

December 7th, 2023 and the books are guaranteed to arrive in school before 

our Christmas holidays. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Jennifer Trimmings 

Principal 
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